
 

 

 

Friends of George Street School 
“Working together for our community” 

 

 
Halloween Disco 

Friday 3rd November 2023 
          Nursery, Reception, Y1 & Y2: 4.30pm until 6.00pm 

KS2: 6.30pm until 8.00pm 
£5 per child  

 
We will be holding a Halloween disco on Friday 3rd November.  Children are invited to dress up in 
Halloween costumes but please remember that some children may be scared by costumes or accessories 
that are too frightening.  We would ask that children do not wear masks or bring any weapon type 
accessories or props. 
 
Included in the price is a drink and a hot dog.  Glow sticks will be on sale (20p each or 6 for £1) glitter 
tattoos will be available throughout (£1 each) and a Halloween lucky dip (50p a go). Sweets will also be 
available to purchase after each disco at £1 per bag.   
 
We will not be issuing paper tickets anymore, please make payment and tick the consent box on school 
gateway no later than Monday 30th October.   
 
Please note: All Nursery & Reception children must be accompanied by an adult. We ask for 1 adult to 
supervise a maximum of 3 children. If a child doesn’t have an adult they will not be permitted to stay at the 
disco. (No siblings, including babes in arms)  No other adults are permitted unless helping due to numbers. 
 
KS2 will not be allowed in until the doors open at 6.30pm.  If a KS2 child has a sibling in the earlier disco 
they are allowed to come through at 6pm and wait in a supervised classroom until 6.30pm. The KS2 disco 
ends at 8pm. 
 
As always, volunteers are needed to help at both discos so please complete the slip below if you can offer 
help.  Your help is gratefully appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs Giandoni – FOGSS secretary 


